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Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Are families being separated upon arrival at Christmas Island?  If so, why? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department aims to accommodate all members of a family unit together wherever 
possible.   
 
In situations where it is not possible or appropriate to accommodate the family unit 
together, every effort is made by the department and the detention service provider to 
facilitate visits and other forms of communication between the family members until 
such time as they can be reunited. 
 


